
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
RFI #24-2018  

 ADOLESCENT IN-PATIENT TREATMENT SERVICES PROGRAM 
 
April 8, 2024 
 
The following is to ensure that vendors have complete information prior to submitting a bid. Here are some clarifications 
regarding the Request for Information for an Adolescent In-Patient Treatment Services Program. 
 
Questions and/or statements of clarification are in bold font, and answers to specific questions are italicized. 
 

1. If Sedgwick County currently has any properties that could be utilized/updated to serve as an adolescent 
residential facility, would they be willing to enter into a lease agreement with a provider? 
 
Answer: We are interested in hearing all proposals for how this type of program could be implemented. 
 

2. Besides initial start-up costs would Sedgwick County continue to provide subsidies for ongoing operation 
costs identified and enter a contract to do so? 
 
Answer: We are interested in hearing all proposals for how this type of program could be implemented. 
 

3. Would Sedgwick County be open to subsidizing (or appointing staff from other county agencies) 
positions such as Medical Director, Registered Nurse, Physician Assistant, or Nurse Practitioner?  
 
Answer: We are interested in hearing all proposals for how this type of program could be implemented. 

 
Firms interested in submitting an e-mail response should do so by or before April 30, 2024 by 5:00 PM CDT to Britt 
Rosencutter at britt.rosencutter@sedgwick.gov. Late responses will not be accepted. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Britt Rosencutter 
Purchasing Agent 
 
 
 
 
 
BR/ks 

     SEDGWICK COUNTY, KANSAS 
DIVISION OF FINANCE 

Purchasing Department 
100 N. Broadway, Suite 610 ~ Wichita, KS  67202 

Phone: 316 660-7255    Fax: 316 660-1839 
       http://sedgwickcounty.org/finance/purchasing.asp 
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